
 
 
 

15 December 2017 

 

Dear Parents 

I am attaching a list of GCSE reading and revision requirements for English Language and English 

Literature for your daughter to complete during the Christmas holidays. This work will enable 

the Year 12 pupils to return to school in January 2018, well prepared for the Mock examinations. 

Wishing you an enjoyable Christmas holiday and thank you for your continued support of the work 

of the English Department. 

Yours sincerely 

 

L McCombe 
(Head of English) 

 


